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New Publications 
The first online volume of the source edition “Voices of an era of transition. South Eastern Europe in 

the long 18th century” is going to be published as open access publication at university of Graz (see 

further advice at the website of sog18) as number 1 of the yearbook. This volume contains some 

articles of Anita Paolicchi, Vasile Ionuţ Roma, Filip Krčmar, Claudia Mayr-Veselinović, Andreas Golob, 

Branko Bešlin, Pavao Nujić, Mihai Olaru, Silvia Marin Barutcieff, Daniel Dumitran, Andreas Golob, 

Jonathan Singerton, Dorin-Ioan Rus and Radu Nedici.   

Information to the next yearbook will be published in the Newsletter 1/2019. 

Conference May 2019 
The Call for papers to the SOG18-Conference (10th-11th of May, 2019 in Graz) will be published in the 

next weeks. Members will be informed directly. 

General Assembly May 2019 
Included in the conference, at 10th of may will be held the first general assembly of SOG18. Further 

information will be send out in Newsletter 1/2019. 

 

 


